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Chairman Kessler and Members of the Fed State Affairs Committee  

 

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2204 

 

This bill ensures that Kansans are not subject to external mandates such as those related to public 
health, environmental issues, or other global concerns that may not align with our state’s interests.  

This bill also affirms Kansas autonomy by preventing international organizations like the WHO, UN and 
WEF from imposing regulations or mandates within the state.  

The people of Kansas, through their elected officials, are best suited to decide what policies will work for 
our state. 

 

Thank-you 

 

Tammy Minihan  
Republican Precinct Committeewoman 
Sedgwick County  
 
  


